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I've been an Oregon resident since 2013. Since moving here and registering I always 

found it so convenient to vote by mail. I looked forward to taking part in elections. As 

a parent and a full time employee I know finding time to visit a polling booth would be 

immensely difficult. This bill seems like voter suppression. I see no problem with vote 

by mail and would prefer to do so that way.  


